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Truck stolen from Atchison business 
(KAIR)--An investigation is underway regarding another reported vehicle theft in
Atchison, marking the second one to occur in less than a week.

According to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson this case involves a work truck
taken from a local business.  “Well we did begin an investigation on Monday after
this 1997 Ford Truck was taken from Bakers services located in the 1600 block of
US 59. It was parked outside the business; it’s a truck that’s normally used
through their business, so we are attempting to locate the truck.”

Wilson says he anticipates that authorities will locate the vehicle soon, which will
greatly aid in the investigation. A suspect has not yet been identified in the case.

According to Wilson, the truck was stolen sometime between last Thursday and
Monday.

Despite their happening so close together in time, Wilson says this case is not
related to the one involving a pickup stolen last Friday from the 1600 block of
Liberty in Atchison. That vehicle was recovered Saturday morning in Kansas
City, Missouri.
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